
*30 DAYS IN JAPAN 
*30 TIMES PREACHED 
*6 SAVED 
*11 SURRENDERED TO FULL-TIME       
CHRISTIAN SERVICE 

 

Dear Fellow Missionaries & Pastors: 

 

Well I’m back from a tremendous mission trip to Japan. 
The Lord enabled me to keep up a very busy 
schedule. I preached in churches all over  
central Japan and God gave the results. I 
praise the Lord for those saved and those 
called into full-time Christian service. I was in 
several new churches that were started from 
churches Dixie and I started years ago. The 
group picture shows some who attended our 
first church, the Nagoya Bible Baptist Church. 
The services were up-lifting and Spirit led. 
God gave me power to preach 30 times in 
Japanese. I was treated “like a king” in every 
church I visited. I will be telling you more 
about this trip from time to time.  
 
I thank my son Paul for preaching in Japanese for me here in Springfield in my absence. I am 
excited about my Japanese ministry here. The Japanese here in America also have souls and 
need to be reached for Christ. God has given me good health, strength and a vision for carrying 
the ministry to the Japanese people here in Springfield. At the same time, our work in Japan is 
increasing with more churches being started, more getting saved and more entering the  
Ministry. To God be all the glory! 
 
As you can see, my ministry deserves your financial support. Please consider supporting me as 
your missionary to the Japanese. You can send through the BBFI Mission Office, Baptist  
Temple of Springfield or directly to me. I’d like to hear from you. 

 

You’re Some One Special, 
 
  
 

Bill Hathaway, Missionary to Japan since 1956 

 

 


